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Rumrill, Nancy

From: John Anderson <jla@johnlanderson.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 27, 2014 10:23 AM
To: Rumrill, Nancy
Subject: January 22, 2015 EPA hearing for the Florence Copper Project.

As we learned in the case of the ADEQ-issued Aquifer Protection Permit, there were failures on the 
part of ADEQ to consider significant information before issuing the permit, which resulted in a 
successful appeal.  I believe it is possible that similarities may exist in the EPA's process. 
   
An extension to the public comment period will allow time for the professionals involved in reviewing the 
basis for issuance of the draft permit time to formulate questions and comment on the information 
provided to the EPA by Florence Copper. 
 
Please extend the public comment period until April 30, 2015. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Regards, 

John L. Anderson 
520-233-6066 (H)  520-840-1573 (C) 
http://www.johnlanderson.com/ 
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